Ph.D. in Applied Physiology

· We are making several changes to the curriculum of our program.
1) Deleting the requirement of KAAP 615 and KAAP616 (cross listed with BISC605 and BISC606 who are the owners of the course). We will be offering new courses to replace this in our curriculum.
2) Adding two new courses to replace the deletions above. KAAP630 and KAAP631. These courses are being submitted for review this year.
3) Adding an additional stats course requirement. We currently only require 1 3-credit biostatistical course but have found that our students would benefit from an additional stats course. Therefore, they would now need 6 credits of stats. 
4) Increasing total credit requirement of the program by 1 credit. Due to the deletion of KAAP615/616 which is 8 credits total and we are only adding 6 credits in the KAAP630/631 sequence, our program would be 2 credits less. The addition of another stats course would offset this as well as increase the total to 46 credits.
All these changes were discussed this past summer in a meeting of the Applied Physiology Faculty and agreed upon.
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